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No Last Rights was the second report of The Hillsborough Project and was published as a book in 1995 by the Centre for Studies in Crime and Social Justice and Liverpool City Council.

It provided a detailed and critical analysis of the aftermath of the Hillsborough Disaster examining the evidence before the courts and the extensive media coverage. It broke new ground in analysing the context of disasters and exposed the inadequacies of a legal system ill-equipped to deal with deaths in controversial circumstances. It made extensive recommendations including a complete review of inquests and a fundamental revision of media regulation.

Without doubt it played a significant part in the introduction of narrative verdicts in coroners’ courts and had such a system been in place at the time of the Hillsborough Inquests the verdict would have been significantly different.

The published paginated version no longer exists but this file contains the full text of the book.
